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1 ?METROPOLITAN LIFE INSURANCE CO. 
Canadian Head Office. 

Ottawa, Canada.>■■■■: :

:

March 15, 1927.

Dr. C. M. Hincks,
Medical Director,
The Canadian National Committee for Mental Hygiene, 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada.

Dear Dr. Hincks;
1

Thank you for your letter of March 4th with
,

I am taking the liberty of referring it to Dr.your enclosure.

Frankel.

It may interest you to know that I have just

spent a month on a series of conventions with Dr. Frankel and he

is extremely interested in the work you are doing. He feels that

your Organization is doing far better work than any in the United

States - which I think is a very high compliment.

1 Yours very sincerely,

(Signed) A. F. Fiske

Third Vice-President.
,

St NOTE: Dr. Frankel is Second Vice-President 
of the Metropolitan Life Insurance 
Company and Director of the Welfare 
Division.
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